
Governor’s Land – James City County 

Virginia Natural Gas provides safe and reliable natural gas service to more than 
284,000 customers across southeastern Virginia. To ensure that safety and 
reliability are maintained, we have already made significant enhancements to 
portions of our natural gas distribution system and we plan to continue by 
initiating projects to improve low pressure areas of the company’s natural gas 
infrastructure.

The work in your neighborhood is part of the company’s natural gas pressure 
improvement program. This program allows us to make necessary upgrades 
to our natural gas pipeline system with the expectation of increased safety, 
reliability and lower operating costs, while supporting the local economy by 
providing jobs and reducing emissions.

As part of this project, we will install gas main to increase pressures in the 
area to provide a more reliable system during cold weather months. We will 
be installing new polyethylene plastic that is less expensive to maintain and 
more durable. Perhaps best of all, we’re ensuring families and business owners 
have ready access to America’s most abundant, environmentally friendly fuel 
… today and tomorrow.

Pressure Improvement Project
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STREETS AFFECTED –  
JAMES CITY COUNTY  
Monticello Avenue 
John Tyler Memorial Highway
Centerville Road
Henley Drive

PROJECT SCOPE
Installation of:
•	 6,250' of 8" plastic gas main

OUR COMMITMENT
We understand your time is valuable, so we 
take great care in implementing construction 
practices that limit disturbances to homeowners 
and businesses. We appreciate your patience 
and understanding as we work to complete this 
important work.

PROJECT CONTACT
Contact:	 Dennis Devasia  

Phone:	 757.455.5353
Email:	 ddevasia@aglresources.com

Virginia Natural Gas, 544 S. Independence Blvd. Virginia Beach, VA 23452


